From: Malcolm Alexander 
Sent: 11 January 2023 11:04
To: scrutiny@london.gov.uk
Subject: SUBMISSION TO LONDON ASSEMBLY SCRUTINY OF THE LAS - DOCUMENT C ATTACHED

Dear Health Committee, 

Thank you so much for inviting the Patients’ Forum to participate in your scrutiny of the London Ambulance Service. 

We would be very happy to engage with members of the Health Committee and officers to achieve our shared goals of achieving significant improvement in the quality and effectiveness of the LAS and to deal with the very disturbing and distressing performance issues caused by delays in response and handover. 

We attach five documents for your review. 

This cover note is Document A and the others are: 

1. Our submission to your scrutiny of the LAS (Document B).

1. Briefing sent to the Mayor, to show of how the Forum was able to successfully use LAS data before the LAS prevented access to their data sets (Document C).

1. Last LAS data pack we were able to obtain showing performance for September 2021 (Document D).

1. Our briefing to the Health Committee from March 2020, showing the dynamic relationship between the Patients’ Forum and the LAS which enable the Forum the carry out detailed monitoring of the LAS (Document E).

